
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ski storage 

People leaving skis at the lodge is 

becoming a problem. Yalara 

chairman Ray Northwood is keen 

to charge members who leave 

skis there a yearly storage fee. 

There are plans for a cleanout 

and any skis without stickers will 

be removed from the lodge. 

Please contact Ray to ask for 

stickers to take down with you this 

season. 

Toboggans and Sleds 

A reminder that toboggans and 

sleds left in the winter entry of the 

lodge are not the property of 

Yalara and the club cannot be 

responsible for accidents or 

injuries to guests or visitors that 

occur from use of them. 

Summer rates during ski season! 

 

This year the October school 

holidays fall in the last two weeks 

of the ski season and the long 

weekend is not until the last 

weekend of the holidays. This 

means members’ children can 

enjoy the snow for just $16 per 

night! There was still plenty of 

snow around at that time last 

year so we are hoping members 

will consider it for this season. 
 

AGM 

The next AGM will be held at 
Ryde Eastwood Leagues Club on 
Friday May 3. We’d love to see 
you and your family there! 
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Welcome to the first Yalara 

newsletter for 2013. We are 

looking forward to another great 

year at the lodge! 

Blues Room 

Over summer work has continued 

on Blues Room downstairs under 

rooms 5 and 6. Heating and 

carpet is yet to be installed but 

we have had a delivery of 

furniture with the help of Bernard 

Alting and Lachlan Cotter from 

Canberra. New soundproof 

gyprock was installed and the 

room has been painted 

throughout. A new plasma TV 

was also installed and we are 

pleased to report it has great 

reception from the free to air 

channels beamed from Canberra 

Life Membership  

Yalara is considering life 

membership for people who 

have been members for more 

than 25 years, worked for the 

lodge in a volunteer capacity for 

15 years or more and substantially 

improved the club. Conditions for 

the life membership proposal will 

be put to members at this year's 

AGM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thanks to everyone who 

attended Yalara’s 50th 

anniversary dinner at The 

Epping Club in November. 

Around 80 people made it to 

the event and had a 

wonderful time catching up. 

It was great to see so many 

young – and older – faces 

there. One of the highlights 

was a roving mic 

presentation by Martin 

Hardy where people told the 

stories behind the photos on 

display. To see more photos 

from the evening go to 

Yalara’s Facebook page.  

Yalara members and guests at 

the anniversary dinner 

 

 

50th anniversary 
dinner 

 


